
St Mary’s Priory Catholic Infant and Junior Schools’ Weekly Newsletter
26th January, 2023

‘Love one another; Always do our best; Take care of 
ourselves and the world around us’

Mental Health Awareness
As part of Haringey’s Great Mental 
Health Day, all the children in both 
the Infant and Junior School, have 
been focusing on acts of kindness 
to others in our community!

Attendance winners!

Infant School: Junior School:

Woodpeckers
97.5%

5C
100%

Punctuality winners!

None 3N
0 lates

Bunny visit makes Owl Class very 
hoppy!

Owls had such fun learning about 
Chinese/Lunar New Year!
We made our own instruments and  
shared home learning where 
children made animals of the 
Zodiac and lanterns.
We also celebrated this Zodiac 
year by meeting and learning 
about the rabbit Bobby Blue!

Cricket at St Mary’s
This afternoon, the Junior School 
had some special visitors from 
Sunrisers Cricket.

Players, Cordelia Griffith and Eva 
Gray, came to play a game of 
cricket with the children, followed 
by a Question and Answer Session.
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Reminders
● School uniforms- please make sure your child wears their tie 

(Juniors/optional for Infants), a white shirt (no polo t-shirts) and black shoes 
(no trainers). SLT will be checking uniforms next week and sending home 
reminders to parents. 

● Follow us on Twitter! @stmarysrcpriory to see weekly updates from our 
classes!

When: What: Who: Where: Time:

Each Friday until 
10th February

Middlesex cricket 
coaching

Pupils in KS2 Astroturf All day

7th and 8th 
February

Parent Teacher 
Consultations- booking 
will be available via 
Arbor 

Years 1-6 Infant/Junior 
Halls

3.40-6pm

13th- 17th 
February

Half term break-
school closed

All pupils

KS1 SATs preparation

A special thanks to our Year 2 
team, Ms O’Driscoll and Ms Denise 
for sharing their knowledge with our 
Year 2 parents and carers on 
Thursday.

The parents learnt some of the 
ways that the children are taught 
so that they can support their 
children at home.

Well done, team!



Congratulations to our Stars of the week!
These pupils have worked exceptionally 

hard to stand out amongst their peers. Well 
done everyone!

Owl  Class David Erica

Robin Class Khiearna Josselyn

Swan Class Triana Iggy

Woodpecker Class Isabelle Daniel

Dove Class Cain Valeria

3N Ashley Isha

3M Dawood Joshua

4B Isabella Louise

4M Nana Lucia

5C Miracle Ketsia

5J Hanan Alexandra

6B Jeremy Ainhoa

6D Klaudia Sophonias



What’s been happening at St 
Mary’s this week?

Make sure you check out our school’s Twitter 
account to keep up to date with what our pupils 

are getting up to!

https://twitter.com/StMarysRCPriory

Link to our Twitter:

https://twitter.com/StMarysRCPriory






















School uniform 

PE uniform 

https://www.stmaryspri
ory.co.uk/school-unifor
m/

Details of our school 
uniform can be found 
on our website under 

‘parents’, or by clicking 
the link below.
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